From: Thomas Ely [mailto:akthome@yahoo.com] Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 9:51 AM

To: Julie Cozzi Cc: Stephanie Scott

Subject: Ordinance 14-08-390

Dear Mayor, Assembly and Manager,

This Ordinance in another ploy by the Heli -ski operators to subvert the regulations and ski in the closed areas. By entertaining their request you are continuing to perpetuate the issue and waste our public time and resources.

It is past due time for the industry to operate safely within the allotted area and gain the public trust.

Thom Ely 907-314-0860